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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Northumberland County Courthouse Temporarily Closed 

 
Harrisburg — The Northumberland County Courthouse will be closed for the remainder of the 
day on Thurs., Aug. 15, due to an ongoing police incident.  Filing offices are also closed but e-
filings will still be accepted.  Please check the court website for updates on court operations 
resuming.  
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